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14/05/2024

Ms. Violet-Anne Wynne 

E: / cc: 


Re: PQ 20069/24 
Question: To ask the Minister for Health if he can clarify whether all clinical staff in emergency departments are familiar with and receive training in the National Clinical Guidelines No. 6: Sepsis Management; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 


Dear Ms Wynne,

[bookmark: _GoBack]All staff who are involved in the clinical care of inpatients at risk of Sepsis are required to do training in the identification, management and treatment of Sepsis. This mandatory training is provided through the eLearning portal HSELand. The training must be renewed every three years and covers the management of Adult, Maternity & Paediatric inpatients.

I hope this answers your query.
Yours sincerely,

[image: C:\Users\blathnaidconnolly2\Pictures\signature.png]

Bláthnaid Connolly
Programme Manager 
National Clinical Programme: Sepsis
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